Woodcraft Guild Act Inc
Fire Management and Response Plan 2020

The Woodcraft Guild Fire Management and Response Plan forms part of the plan for the Lions Youth
Haven.

If a fire is reported within 10 km of the LYH the Farm Manager will, where possible, provide advice to the
Guild and other LYH tenants. If the fire is fast moving we may not get much advanced warning

) Guild members are to pack up their tools and other gear immediately, get into their cars and depart
the LYH by road
) The Shed Boss or SIG leader in charge of the session should ensure that all machinery is turned off,

any sources of flame or heat are extinguished, check that members have left the shed and to lock the
doors behind them

. If a member is unable to remove their vehicle immediately, they should leave the key in the ignition
and the driver’s door unlocked so emergency services personnel can move the vehicle if needed. If
you do not do this, understand that emergency services are authorised to move the vehicle by any
means necessary

. The farm manager will unlock the gate near the Galilee Schools to allow two different routes to
depart the LYH. Drive carefully and do not exceed the 20kph speed limit

. If you are unable to depart the LYH safely onto Kambah Pool Road, please assemble on the oval
opposite the shed

. In all cases, follow the instructions of the Farm Manager and emergency services personnel.
Should the Farm Manger declare an emergency requiring evacuation after operating hours, the front gate

to the LYH will be closed and entry to the site will not be permitted. If there are members in the Shed,
follow the procedures above.. The Executive of the Guild will be contacted by LYH.

. Information will be posted on the Guild’s Website and Facebook page and relevant SIG Leaders and
Shed Bosses will be contacted.
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